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NORTH HARDIN HIGH SCHOOL
SCHOOL BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL MEETING
MINUTES MEETING –August 16, 2017


The monthly meeting of the School Based Decision Making Council at North Hardin High School was held on Wednesday, August 16, 2017. Principal Tanya Corder called the meeting to order.  Those present were: Tanya Corder, Kristi Lynch, Valerie Skillman, Elizabeth Atcher, Mary Richardson, Michelle Russell, David Bollinger, Josh Cowley, and Michelle Buehler. Cheryl Logsdon, Autumn Jones, and Rachel Johnson were absent from the meeting.


ORDER # 18-008- ADOPTION OF THE AGENDA – The motion was made by Elizabeth Atcher and seconded by Michelle Russell to adopt the agenda for the August meeting. 



ORDER # 18-009- APPROVAL OF THE JULY MEETING MINUTES – The motion was made by Valerie Skillman and seconded by Mary Richardson to approve the minutes of the July meeting.



ORDER # 18-010– APPROVAL OF MONTHLY FINANCIAL REPORTS –The council members received copies of the July bingo and NHHS financial reports. The motion was made by Elizabeth Atcher and seconded by David Bollinger to approve the July bingo and NHHS financial reports.



RECOGNITION OF VISITORS – There were no visitors at the August meeting.



ORDER #18-011-APPROVAL OF THE 2ND READING OF THE JULY  MEETING MINUTES-The motion was made by Michelle Buehler and seconded by Mary Richardson  to approve the 2nd reading of the July meeting minutes.



COMMITTEES: Council members discussed making some changes to the current committees. The Curriculum and Assessment Committees will be combined and the Senior Class Steering Committee will be removed. We will re-write committees purpose and vote at next month’s meeting.





CURRICULUM, INSTRUCTION, AND ASSESSMENT/INFORMATION ITEMS;

· Council members received the new hire/vacancy list. 1 new teacher will be hired due to PPA allocations. 
· A copy of the SBDM policies and by-laws were distributed. Mrs. Corder would like to start reviewing/updating policies next month.
· Textbook and safety plan will be reviewed next month.
· Council members were reminded to complete their SBDM training.
· Solar Eclipse on August 21 was discussed. Permission slips have been sent home to parents.



NEW BUSINESS: 

No new business was discussed at the August meeting.



ORDER # 18-012-ADJOURNMENT – The motion was made by David Bollinger and seconded by Michelle Buehler to adjourn the meeting.








_______________________________
Tanya Corder, Principal, Chairwoman
